








From: Pitts, Marianne G. - PDR
To: Onufer, Kathleen M. - PDR; Thompson, Daniel W. - PDR; Parker, Ellyn - PDR
Cc: "Bryan Green"
Subject: Commission of Architectural Review Comment Letter
Date: Wednesday, April 06, 2016 4:00:37 PM
Attachments: CAR Maggie Walker Comment Letter.pdf

Good Afternoon,
 
Attached is a comment letter from the Commission of Architectural Review regarding the Maggie
Walker Memorial Plaza design.  The Commission would appreciate if you could share this letter with
your Commissioners.
 
Thank you,
Marianne
 
Marianne Pitts
Planning and Preservation Division
Department of Planning and Development Review
City Hall, Room 510
900 East Broad Street
Richmond, Virginia 23219-1907
Ph. (804)646-7550
marianne.pitts@richmondgov.com
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